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Top DEP Stories  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: October rains help lift drought watch for Philly and nearby counties 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania-philadelphia-drought-watch-over-bucks--20221018.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Clinton, Centre remain in drought watch 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/10/clinton-centre-remain-in-drought-watch/  
 
Renovo Record: State drought watch remains for 20 counties, including Clinton 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88007  
 
Mention  
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Sanitary Authority preparing budget 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-sanitary-authority-preparing-budget/article_abe352b5-
d5cd-5893-861d-903b18f84716.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: State fines should be higher than tax cuts to penalize environmental leaks 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-state-fines-should-be-higher-than-tax-cuts-to-penalize-
environmental-leaks/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Why do small degrees of warming matter? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/world/climate-questions-why-do-small-degrees-of-warming-
matter/article_9e48cd84-4697-5741-842f-983d515b25be.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: New Jersey sues 5 oil companies and trade group over climate disinformation 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/10/18/new-jersey-sues-5-oil-companies-and-trade-
group-over-climate-disinformation/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Getting to 'net-zero' emissions: How energy leaders envision countering climate 
change in the future 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/getting-to-net-zero-emissions-how-energy-leaders-envision-
countering-climate-change-in-the-future/article_184bad63-cda5-5d8b-ab20-1015f785a453.html 
 
Reuters: Global CO2 emissions to grow less than 1% this year thanks to renewables- IEA 
https://www.reuters.com/business/environment/global-co2-emissions-grow-by-less-than-1-this-year-
iea-2022-10-19/ 
 
AP: Climate Questions: Who is most vulnerable to climate change? 
https://apnews.com/article/science-climate-and-environment-9bf0d2b407ee6d06e67d8c25a9e29fd8 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
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Times Observer: Night Sky Program Offered Oct. 21 In Allegheny National Forest 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2022/10/night-sky-program-offered-friday-in-
allegheny-national-forest/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Township gives funds for Ag land preservation 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/township-gives-funds-for-ag-land-
preservation/article_36d182d1-cbe5-5af7-8fc9-55a6e64308c0.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: City of Williamsport to construct trail connector from Basin Street to Riverwalk 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/city-of-williamsport-to-construct-trail-connector-from-basin-
street-to-riverwalk/article_aa958b2e-4eeb-11ed-895f-f7e1d287c723.html    
 
Allegheny Front: Family farm inspires healthy eating in Pittsburgh’s Manchester neighborhood 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/family-farm-inspires-healthy-eating-in-pittsburghs-manchester-
neighborhood/ 
 
Allegheny Front: The Somali bantu cultivate African crops and community in Pittsburgh’s north side 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-somali-bantu-cultivate-african-crops-and-community-on-
pittsburghs-north-side/ 
 
Daily Courier: Coal and Coke Trail project nearing completion 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/coal-and-coke-trail-project-nearing-completion/article_4e514e84-
4f1d-11ed-b943-6f3ffb2c900e.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Students help with tree planting at Miners Memorial Park in Bethel Park 
https://triblive.com/local/students-help-with-tree-planting-at-miners-memorial-park-in-bethel-park/  
 
Energy  
 
Times Observer: Electric Vehicle Chargers Need To Be Piece Of County Plan 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2022/10/our-opinion-chargers-need-to-be-piece-
of-plan/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Fox Chapel amends ordinance to make it easier to use solar panels 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/fox-chapel-amends-ordinance-to-make-it-easier-to-use-solar-
panels/  
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Concrete EV revenue decisions should come before charging stations  
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-concrete-ev-revenue-decisions-should-come-before-charging-
stations/ 
 
Utility Dive: PPA prices jump 9.6% in Q3 as growing demand hits supply chain, transmission roadblocks: 
LevelTen 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/ppa-prices-supply-chain-interconnection-
levelten/634320/#:~:text=Power%20purchase%20agreement%20prices%20jumped,were%20this%20tim
e%20last%20year. 
 
Air 
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Morning Call: French cement company with Lehigh Valley plant admits making payments to Islamic State 
https://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-lafarge-lehigh-valley-isis-payments-20221019-
5zre2i2xanaelltwaxu37mkt2a-story.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Pennsylvania needs to test schools for radon (Opinion) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/pennsylvania-needs-to-test-schools-for-radon/   
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: Hydrogen sulfide alerts bring good and bad news  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/10/18/epa-allegheny-county-air-quality-action-
us-steel/stories/202210180091  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania may limit impact fees for counties that ban natural gas development 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pennsylvania-may-limit-impact-fees-for-counties-that-ban-
natural-gas-development/article_ba0fe7bf-d8e7-5dac-8397-c56a7e34b79c.html 
 
CNN: John Fetterman said he’s ‘always supported’ fracking – he previously said ‘I don’t’ and ‘never have’ 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/10/18/politics/john-fetterman-pennsylvania-fracking-support-
kfile/index.html  
 
Renovo Record: Pennsylvania may limit impact fees for counties that ban natural gas development 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88010  
 
Allegheny Front: State Sen. Camera Bartolotta urged Pa. Health department to drop out of fracking 
public health forum, letter shows 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/state-sen-camera-bartolotta-urged-pa-health-department-to-drop-out-
of-fracking-public-health-forum-letter-shows/  
 
AP: Biden to release 15M barrels from oil reserve, more possible  
https://apnews.com/article/2022-midterm-elections-putin-biden-climate-and-environment-
government-politics-7fa1a7e4c1d2196856566f9401d8369b 
 
Reuters: U.S. natgas falls 4% to 3-mth low on mild weather, global price collapse   
https://www.reuters.com/markets/commodities/us-natgas-falls-4-3-mth-low-mild-weather-global-
price-collapse-2022-10-18/ 
 
Reuters: Analysis: Global natural gas crisis dampens momentum for 'cleaner' LNG 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/global-natural-gas-crisis-dampens-momentum-cleaner-lng-
2022-10-19/ 
 
Reuters: Oil ticks up in tight market but bearish signals remain 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/oil-prices-rise-supply-woes-2022-10-19/ 
 
Bloomberg: Oil Stays Volatile as Slowdown Risks Rival Signs of Tight Supply 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-10-19/oil-advances-from-two-week-low-on-lingering-
supply-concerns?srnd=premium 
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PFAS 
 
WJET-TV: Most US waterways plagued by ‘forever chemicals’: analysis 
https://www.yourerie.com/hill-politics/most-us-waterways-plagued-by-forever-chemicals-analysis/ 
 
Vector Management  
 
Meadville Tribune: Are you a mosquito magnet? It could be your smell 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-
smell/article_c06f989b-63f2-5b04-98b5-37a95ca7396f.html 
 
WJET-TV: Are you a mosquito magnet? It could be your smell 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-smell-study-says/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Are you a mosquito magnet? It could be your smell 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-
smell/article_f7b398dc-4f00-11ed-8e47-c79ac5b28969.html#tracking-source=mp-homepage 
 
Waste 
  
Carlisle Sentinel: Delayed arrival of new leaf vacuum in Carlisle prompts questions of use this fall 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/where-it-stands-delayed-arrival-of-new-leaf-
vacuum-in-carlisle-prompts-questions-of-use/article_e34add44-4b2f-11ed-a9fa-07744b434f48.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: White Oak collecting on overdue trash accounts 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/10/white-oak-collecting-on-overdue-trash-accounts/  
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania needs to declare a time out on the sale of municipal water and sewer systems 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/10/pennsylvania-needs-to-declare-a-time-out-on-the-sale-of-
municipal-water-and-sewer-systems-opinion.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: West Earl takes no action on Lancaster Area Sewer Authority request for 
contribution from township's pandemic rescue funds 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-takes-no-action-on-lancaster-area-sewer-
authority-request-for-contribution-from-townships/article_112f07de-4af0-11ed-a8d8-
23f11bd9ac87.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water tank project reveals corrosion 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/10/water-tank-project-reveals-corrosion/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: How the Clean Water Act fixed the Delaware River’s pollution problem 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/10/18/how-the-clean-water-act-fixed-the-delaware-
rivers-pollution-problem/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LMA moves ahead with waterline project 

https://www.yourerie.com/hill-politics/most-us-waterways-plagued-by-forever-chemicals-analysis/
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-smell/article_c06f989b-63f2-5b04-98b5-37a95ca7396f.html
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-smell/article_c06f989b-63f2-5b04-98b5-37a95ca7396f.html
https://www.yourerie.com/news/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-smell-study-says/
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-smell/article_f7b398dc-4f00-11ed-8e47-c79ac5b28969.html#tracking-source=mp-homepage
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/are-you-a-mosquito-magnet-it-could-be-your-smell/article_f7b398dc-4f00-11ed-8e47-c79ac5b28969.html#tracking-source=mp-homepage
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/where-it-stands-delayed-arrival-of-new-leaf-vacuum-in-carlisle-prompts-questions-of-use/article_e34add44-4b2f-11ed-a9fa-07744b434f48.html
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/where-it-stands-delayed-arrival-of-new-leaf-vacuum-in-carlisle-prompts-questions-of-use/article_e34add44-4b2f-11ed-a9fa-07744b434f48.html
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/10/white-oak-collecting-on-overdue-trash-accounts/
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/10/pennsylvania-needs-to-declare-a-time-out-on-the-sale-of-municipal-water-and-sewer-systems-opinion.html
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/10/pennsylvania-needs-to-declare-a-time-out-on-the-sale-of-municipal-water-and-sewer-systems-opinion.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-takes-no-action-on-lancaster-area-sewer-authority-request-for-contribution-from-townships/article_112f07de-4af0-11ed-a8d8-23f11bd9ac87.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-takes-no-action-on-lancaster-area-sewer-authority-request-for-contribution-from-townships/article_112f07de-4af0-11ed-a8d8-23f11bd9ac87.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-takes-no-action-on-lancaster-area-sewer-authority-request-for-contribution-from-townships/article_112f07de-4af0-11ed-a8d8-23f11bd9ac87.html
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/10/water-tank-project-reveals-corrosion/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/10/18/how-the-clean-water-act-fixed-the-delaware-rivers-pollution-problem/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/10/18/how-the-clean-water-act-fixed-the-delaware-rivers-pollution-problem/


https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/lma-moves-ahead-with-waterline-
project/article_c4fdbbfe-e896-52e6-b82d-393f7b90a3f2.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. poison control center warns of spike in severe mushroom poisonings 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-poison-control-center-warns-of-spike-in-severe-mushroom-
poisonings/article_b57ac3b7-408e-52b3-a6be-c1f675706279.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: ‘A waiting game.’ Harris Township pushes back against State College connector 
project 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article267430817.html?ac_cid=DM713501&ac_bi
d=1143900835  
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